
July 24, 2013 

 

The Board 

PO Box 2319 

27
th

 Floor  

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1E4 

 

Attention:  Board Secretary 

 

boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca 

 

Re:  Board File No. EB-2013-0233 

 

 

When we purchased this property 44 years ago there was lots of wildlife.  There are many walnut trees 

around and it is very quiet there.   

 

One concern we have, is that the sound will follow the creek.   There is a spring which supplies water to 

the house and the overflow from the spring runs into the creek, which may amplify the sound to the 

house and surrounding area.  Have there been any studies done on this? 

 

We built this home as we could afford it.  We have a family of 5 and now they are grown up and camp 

occasionally on part of this property.  Each year we have our Family Reunion there with many 

grandchildren and great grandchildren who enjoy this property.   It is up for sale now, but we have not 

received any offers, especially once people hear that wind turbines are proposed nearby.   

 

After the many years of paying taxes to the Township and keeping the property up – you seem to think 

you can just move in and take over. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Florence McCallum 

 

 

 

 




